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UNITED STATES M*

y) [g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
g j' ..| WASWNGTON, D. C. 20555

%*****/ May 15, 1980p

Mr. David F. Power
P. O. Box 202 IN RESPONSE REFER
St. Peter's, PA 19470 TO F01A-80-239

Dear ftr. Power:

This is in response to your .etter dated April 16, 1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, various copies of
the NRC " Weekly Information Report."

In response to your re
Public Document Room (quest, your letter has been referred to the NRCPDR), 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20555.
The PDR will arrange for the available 1977 reports and the March,
April, and tiay 1979 reports, to be reproduced by Potomac Research, Inc., '

the private reproduction contractor servicing the PDR. You will be
billed eight cents ($0.08) per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a),
directly by Potomac Research, Inc. for the reproduction charges plus tax
and postage.

Regarding your request for the March 24, 1976 report, we have been
advised by the office that had maintained this report that it has been
discarded. Consequently, we are unable to be responsive to this portion ,

of your request.
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules & Records4

Office of Administration
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